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Attendance this week: 98% 
. 

First Holy Communion 
This will take place in St. Joseph’s Church, Wath 
on Sunday 7th November, and, also possibly, 
Sunday 14th November depending on numbers. 
First Holy Communion will be open to Catholic 
children who are currently in Year 3 and above 
and you should have received a letter this week 
giving further details of the preparation. Please 
note that all preparation is done in the Parish 
and not in school. All reply slips should be 
returned to Fr Martin at church. If you wish your 
child to receive First Holy Communion this year 
and have not received a letter, please contact 
school. 

KS2 Bubbles 
Currently Y3 and Y5 form one bubble and Y4 and 
Y6 form another bubble. From Monday, our KS2 
classes will become one bubble. This means that 
staff may work across those classes and children in 
those classes may spend parts of the school day 
together. All staff continue to test twice weekly 
and all other health and safety arrangements 
remain in place. 

 

After School Club 
There are still some full time and part time places 
available at the After School Club beginning after 
half term. Please reply to the text if you would like 
to request places. 
 

 

PE, Swimming and Forest School and Uniform 
Children should come to school in outdoor PE kit 
when they have their PE lesson, swimming lesson 
and Forest School session. This should be white 
teeshirt and royal blue school sweatshirt or 
cardigan, black or navy tracksuit bottoms and 
trainers. No other teeshirts or hoodies should be 
worn.  
 

Main Gates 
As there are now a number of after school clubs 
taking place, the Main school gate will be locked 
at 3.05 for security purposes. The school day 
currently finishes for classes at 2.45 or 3pm. 

Jess Cup 
Congratulations to this week’s winner of the Jess 
Cup, Charlie Hanley. He is an excellent model of 
our school values and makes a huge contribution 
to school life, particularly the outdoor 
environment. Well done, Charlie!  

 

Drinks and Snacks 
Please remember that children should only have 
fruit or breakfast bars for playtime snacks. Children 
should only have water in water bottles. 
Foundation Stage children are provided with fruit 
and milk. KS1 children are provided with fruit. 

Toys and Fidget Toys 
Toys, including ‘Pop It’ fidget toys must not be 
brought into school.  
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School will take part in the Race for Life in June – watch out for details to 

follow! 
 

 

Book of the Week 
Our book recommendation this week is from Jaxon in Year 1. 
Jaxon is recommending ‘When Jelly had a Wobble’ by Michelle 
Robinson. Mrs Evans has a copy if you’d like to read it next. 

 

School Photographer 
The School Photographer will be in school next Tuesday 27th 
May for individual photographs only. 

School Lunches next week 
Next week, which is week 2 on the menu, Thursday and Friday lunches will be swapped. The red 
choice on Thursday will be Battered Fish and the red choice on Friday will be Roast Pork with Sage 
and Onion Stuffing. All other choices remain the same. 


